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Dear Sir/Madam, the proposed scheme for putting a tunnel through the Stonehenge World
Heritage Site should be abandoned at once. To go ahead will be viewed by ALL our future
generations as a feat of cultural vandalism bordering on madness. Do you really believe
that this scheme is in any way sensible?

IF there is any need to change the traffic flows then the whole traffic throughout the area
should be properly studied and then wide scale changes made to other roads outside the
Stonehenge WHS to direct the long distance through traffic round the outside of the area.
DO NOT DESTROY THIS IRREPLACEABLE AREA OF UNIQUE ARCHEOLOGY.

Y ours Faithfullv. Colin Alborough,






